

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE FIRE DEPARTMENT



4 Bond Street Office: 603-672-8531 Fax: 603-673-8538

March 29, 2024

RE: SP#2024-6:H-073

Dear members of the planning board.

The fire department has reviewed the plans submitted for the proposal of housing for older persons development to be located on lot F-073. The following is a list of requirements from the fire department.

- 1. In concert with note 11 on page SP-1 the building will need to have a supervised fire suppression system installed.
- 2. In the interest of uniformity, the plan needs to depict the distance to the nearest fire protection site.

Should the board have any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact us at the firehouse.

Sincerely,

David Joki

Fire Chief (acting)

Brookline Fire Department